Columbine Hills Elementary
Science Fair 2023 Registration Form

Calling all Young Scientists! The CHE Science Fair will be on Thursday, November 16.

All CHE students are eligible to participate. Fifth graders are required to participate.
All projects must conform to the CHE Rules and Guidelines.

Review the rules and guidelines in the Handbook here:
USE ONLY THIS LINK FOR GUIDELINES
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YH7wac
YFwv5DoAsce50mCU_mCF127rFmoRVsaJ4VCHY/edit

Email columbinehillspta@gmail.com for a printed
copy of the rules and guidelines.

If you are interested in participating, please fill out the form below. Return the form by Monday, October 23.
Your project will be reviewed by the Science Fair Committee to make sure it conforms with the rules.
You will receive an email with project approval and more details about the science fair.

If you want help coming up with an experiment, please reach out to your teacher,
Mrs. Blackwell (jblackwe@jeffco.k12.co.us), or the PTA (columbinehillspta@gmail.com).
We all love helping young scientists!

Student Name: Grade and Teacher:

My project will be: (circle one) Single Student Project Sibling Student Project (K-3 only)

Description of experiment:

| have read the Science Fair Handbook. | will comply with the rules and regulations of the Science Fair.

Student Signature: Date:

I have read the Science Fair Handbook. My child has my permission to enter the Columbine Hills Science Fair.

Parent Signature Date

Parent’s email:
(Email is required as all communication about the science fair will come via email from here out.)

We will need parent volunteers to help with Science Fair and Family Science Night.
Please sign up here!

https:/www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0C4BACAA2DA75-45176663-science




